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[bookmark: _Hlk131070704]Easter 2024 Newsletter

[image: ]Principal’s Message 
Happy Easter everyone, let’s hope we get a glimpse of the sun!
This term has been very busy indeed with lots of exciting things taking place which you can read about in this newsletter. However, at the heart of this we endeavour to provide high quality teaching and learning for all our students every day. The Senior team quality assure lessons daily ensuring there is always thoughtful planning, exciting lessons, great questioning, and that students’ books show commitment and pride in their work. I am pleased to say that our standards are very high and very impressive.
Literacy continues to be a strong focus and we work tirelessly to encourage our students to read a broad selection of materials to help them improve their reading ability. The majority of our students have improved their reading ages since September and literacy ability is higher than ever at the school. Parents and carers, you can help support your child by encouraging reading during the Easter holiday. We are more than happy to lend students books from our Study Centre.
Year 11s are now at the very last stage of their educational journey with us and we are proud of the students who recognize that putting time and energy into the final part of their studies will be rewarded by achievement of the results they need in August. It really is a case of effort equals reward and success. Of course, it is vital that they attend school every day to be able to access the support we can give in the short time they have left at St Luke’s.
We are very proud of our students who have improved their daily attendance and pleased that they understand the link between good school attendance and future success.
I would very much like to take this opportunity to thank the fabulous staff here who work so hard to support our students. I have worked in many schools and can honestly say that these are the strongest, most dedicated staff I have ever had the pleasure to work with.
[image: A rabbit next to a pile of eggs

Description automatically generated]Thank you to the fantastic parents and carers who work closely with us and are so supportive of the school. It seems obvious but it is worth reiterating that the best way to help your children is to work in very close partnership with the school. We always see that where we have close working relationships with parents and carers, these are the ones where children make the most progress emotionally and cognitively, so well done to all you brilliant parents and carers who make this happen.
Please enjoy this Easter newsletter, happy Easter and I’m sure the Easter bunny is right around the corner.
Best wishes
Mrs Buckingham
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Attendance
Every school day counts! Attendance to school is vital for the ongoing progress, support and wellbeing of your child. For your child to achieve their full potential, attending school and completing their learning every day is essential. 
We are here to support you and your child with any barriers to attendance. Please contact a member of staff at the earliest opportunity if you would like to discuss any concerns. 
[image: A screenshot of a computer

Description automatically generated]The more often students attend school, the greater chance they have of achieving success and being prepared for adult life. 

The weekly attendance ‘Winners Wheel’ draw continues to be popular and a great way to recognise achievements and improvement in attendance. 
There is a weekly prize draw on Friday afternoons for all students with 100% attendance that week​. This is reset each Monday to encourage a fresh start and not disadvantage those who had an unavoidable authorised absence. 

Well done to Bobby, Charley W, Kaedon, Connor, Tazmin, Trajan, Evie, Meilyr, Kyle T and Ashley who all won a prize this term! 





Safeguarding

If you have any safeguarding concerns during the holiday, please contact: 

Tuesday 2nd April - Friday 5th April: 
Miss E Potter (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) epotter@stlukes.swindon.sch.uk / 07889 209165  

Monday 8th April - Friday 12th April: 
Mr T Marks (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 
tmarks@stlukes.swindon.sch.uk / 07989 232159  

Alternatively, please contact:  
Swindon Borough Council Children's Services – Contact Swindon: 
contactswindon@swindon.gov.uk / 01793 464646 
Office hours - 8.30am to 4.30pm 
Out of hours: Contact Swindon Emergency Duty Service: 01793 436699 

Police non-emergencies: Call 101; Emergencies: Call 999 


English
If life was a play…
[image: ]Over the past term, 9A students have immersed themselves in the intriguing world of the Victorian Detective genre, delving into captivating tales of mystery and crime.  They have explored key texts and words related to this genre, which has encouraged students to analyse and decode clues alongside the brilliant detectives of the time. Furthermore, students have actively participated in our weekly reading for meaning tasks, improving their comprehension skills and developing a deeper understanding of the texts.
Students are beginning a new literary journey into "Telling Tales," based on the compelling story of "The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas." This powerful narrative will challenge students to think deeply about themes such as friendship, empathy, and the atrocities of the Holocaust.
I am delighted to update you on the progress of our Year 9B class as they work towards achieving their Functional Skills Level 1 qualification. Throughout this term, we have focused on building key skills and enhancing students' understanding of essential concepts.  In English, we have covered the use of key words and key skills. As part of our writing exercises, we have emphasized the correct sequence of the alphabet, allowing students to strengthen their grasp on fundamental language rules. Additionally, we have encouraged longer writing pieces that exhibit a solid understanding of using capital letters and full stops appropriately.
The aim is to further develop students' writing abilities and equip them with the necessary skills to excel in their academic journey.
Our Year 10 students have been immersing themselves in the captivating world of war through literature and exploring the concept of dystopia through the study of "Telling Tales."  Throughout this unit, students have engaged with key texts and focused on key words related to war and dystopia. By analysing various literary works, they have been able to deepen their understanding of the impact of war on individuals and societies. Moreover, they have honed their ability to critically analyse dystopian narratives and the implications they have on our world today.
To improve their reading comprehension skills, students have completed weekly reading tasks which required them to extract meaning from the texts. This practice has not only developed their ability to comprehend complex themes and ideas but also aided in expanding their vocabulary.
[image: ]Over the past term, our GCSE Year 11 students have been working diligently to improve their use of key words and key skills in the subject. I am proud to write that they have successfully completed their mock exams, demonstrating their commitment and understanding of the content. As we approach the formal examination, our focus has shifted towards improving their ability to tackle extended writing tasks in the papers.
Year 11 students taking their Functional Skills qualification have focused on building a strong foundation of key words and key skills essential for success in this exam. Students have shown remarkable dedication and enthusiasm in their learning, engaging in a variety of activities and discussions to enhance their understanding of the English language.
Students have successfully completed their mock exams, demonstrating their competence and readiness for the formal examination. As we move forward, we will continue to provide support and guidance to ensure they are fully prepared for the upcoming formal assessment.
Overall in English students have made some really fantastic progress and continue to be a real credit to themselves and St Luke’s! We would like to express our gratitude to you for supporting your child's learning and encourage you to continue providing guidance during this crucial time.


English – Year 7 & 8

We had an exciting week building up to World book day. A range of activities were given out for pupils to complete, all 
based around the love of reading and words. For example: word search on ‘I love reading’ and Book Choice Bistro building (creating a menu about books to choose to read), Mr Potato head designs about favourite characters in books. 
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[image: A page of a book with text

Description automatically generated]Year 7’s have had a successful term, learning how to choose more powerful vocabulary and add time adverbials in their writing. Another key skill was to organise their text into paragraphs.  Some of the books they have read so far are Skellig, Varjak Paw and the King of the Sky.
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[image: A piece of paper with writing on it

Description automatically generated][image: ][image: ]Year 8’s have moved into everything gothic. This has given them a fantastic opportunity to explore the poem - The Raven by Edgar Allen Poe. Pupils have learnt how to recognise gothic features, motifs, and vocabulary.
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I wish Key Stage 3 a relaxing time off over the Easter break and to come back ready to get stuck into the theme Conflict (year 7) and the works of Horowitz (year 8).
Mrs Lowndes

                          

[image: Maths to 18: Why it's right to end the cliff edge at 16]Maths Department
Heading into the Spring term has certainly not been a disappointment in the Maths department at St Luke’s. In fact, the Maths department went off with a bang beating the dreaded January blues! 

The term started off well with KS3 sitting the White Horse Federation standardised assessments and achieving excellent results with 80% of students achieving above 70%. Both Mr Kent and Miss Brake have continued to deliver to both KS3 and KS4 which has benefited the pupils not only with different teaching styles but allowing pupils to build relationships with different teachers to support their future progress. 

[image: A group of people sitting at a table writing

Description automatically generated]The KS3 cohorts have shown exceptional talent in Maths and are now following a revised curriculum in line with secondary schools in the Federation, continually striving towards great achievements. The year 7’s have gone above and beyond with algebraic manipulation, transformations, solving equations and mensuration and have enjoyed applying their knowledge to GCSE style questions. Whilst the year 8’s have furthered their knowledge regarding the topics of fractions, decimals and percentages, algebraic manipulations, and for the first-time tackling solving equations and inequality. This will prepare them well for a confident transition into year 9 in preparation for taking on GCSE content.

Key Stage 4 are working hard with Mr Kent is preparing the current year 11 cohort to be ready to sit their GCSE’s. Paper one will take place on Thursday 16th May. The year 11’s have been heavily focused on the final GCSE mock exam series. These were completed exceptionally well and again demonstrates the improvements made within the maths department. Students are focused and applying themselves in the right manner when sitting examinations. As a direct result of these mock exams, we’ve been able to focus lesson work on topics which required further teacher input and ensure gaps to learning are continually being reduced. 

This has now enabled the year 10 to witness the requirements of such vital years within their education as they now prepare to transition to the top of the school and embark on the final push as they prepare for post 16 options where Maths is a requirement for all post 16 avenues.
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Description automatically generated]We look forward to welcoming the summer term with the sun shining so we can get out and about and bring Mathematics to life!

Have a great Easter, 

Mr Kent & Miss Brake
          	 


[image: ]Science – off with a bang!

This term our youngest students have found their feet in the lab getting used to the wide range of equipment. They have focused on how stomach enzymes speed up digesting our food. 
There has been a lot of strange coloured smoke and lights in the lab this term! The students of year 8 and 9 have been exploring how combustion (burning) is used in everyday life. 
Our oldest students are working hard to complete their BTEC qualifications and have investigated how different colours are made in things like fireworks. 
During British Science week, students investigated a wide range of themes based around celebrating diverse people and careers in science.  Practical activities also included other ways of measuring time such as water clocks!
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It’s getting hot in the kitchen!
Another extremely busy term in the kitchen cooking up a feast!
[image: A child sitting at a table with a mask on his face][image: A child making a cake]In Year 7’s theme this term, functions of ingredients, students have been little scientists making predictions of how heat  changes the structure of an egg, yeast and baking powder being rising agents. Using sensory analysis to describe. Our next  terms topic is on food around the world, where we will look at cultures and foods from other countries.      
[image: A person holding a lancet

Description automatically generated]Year 8 students have been looking at special diets and why people may have to restrict foods in their diet. Taste testing alternatives and making dishes suitable for those diets. Students have been sharing experiences of family members who have dietary needs. Diets we’ve covered- lactose intolerant, diabetes, anaphylaxis, coeliacs, religious diets and how elderly and pregnant women needs additional nutrients. Our next topic is on modifying recipes taking traditional recipes and making changes to the dishes. Letting students’ creativity run wild, seeing their creations turn to life.
[image: A pair of students working on a project][image: A person preparing food in a kitchen]
Year 9 have been looking at different cultures and festivals. We have been cross curricular learning researching dates these events fall on and why these are celebrated. We have made a variety of foods and tasted foods from other cultures. We have been analysing the benefits of home cooked foods rather than takeaways and making a variety of “fakeaway’s “. We will soon be picking our options ready for our qualifications. Students will then take lessons in the fully equipped catering kitchen.
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[image: A person cooking in a kitchen

Description automatically generated][image: A group of people cooking in a kitchen

Description automatically generated]Congratulations to year 10 catering students for completing their Level 2 Food hygiene certification. This is a great qualification to have and opens up great work experience opportunities.  Next steps is starting a NCFE level 1 qualification in catering skills.
Year 11 are working really hard to complete their second qualification in catering. Cooking up a storm and adding great conjunctions to their coursework to reach the grading criteria.

Another great term of culinary skills and delicious recipes, hope you’ve enjoyed tasting your child’s creations. Have a brilliant Easter and look forward to seeing you in the Summer Term.

Miss Fusco
[image: ]   DT & Construction
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Mechanics keeps on rolling!

In mechanics this term our Key Stage 3 students have been looking at the basic structure of how cooling & exhaust systems work from go-karts up to cars.  Students have also studied how to carry out pre-MOT checks, what this involves and common reasons why cars fail, even for the smallest of things that anyone could check and change if required such as a number plate light bulb!  
We have redesigned our racetrack for the go karts to make the corners tighter and the straights faster!  Some fantastic designs created of which the best parts of each has been incorporated. When bringing the designs together, we made sure that safety was a priority so that the track can be enjoyed by all. 
For the older students in KS4 , students have also been developing their knowledge of cooling & exhaust systems.  This has required working on cars, carrying out testing and identifying possible solutions!  Students have carried out pre-MOT checks on cars which has then developed into a wide range of issues that need addressing in order for the car to be able to pass its test ….. EuroCarParts (other car part shops are available!) has never been so busy!!! 
Pictured are of some of the parts that have not made to grade for MOT……thanks for Mr Pollok for providing such a diverse range of issues on a car for the students to be able to work on and developing the students practical skills…!!
Have a great Easter and look forward to seeing you in the Summer term and getting the Go-Karts out more with better weather!

Mr Hubbard
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Forest School & Woodland Management
With a revamp of the forest school area in motion the students and staff have been busy playing their part in 
restoring and developing it into a better place.

Mr Willis has been busy building a new outdoor wooden classroom structure with the year 9’s and KS4 construction students. Whilst the year 10 and 11’s providing some maintenance on the Viking Huts, fixing roofs and rebuilding the support beams and sides.
The year 8’s have all been working hard to trim back foliage and create pathways through the bushes.
Our year 7’s have been busy making bird boxes to house the local residents as well as a number of trips to Stanton park where they have attempted shelter building and navigation.
Year 7 & 8 have been using hatchets and bill hooks to split kindling and appropriate size logs for fire building as well as using flint, steel and the fire triangle to start them.
                                          [image: A couple of people standing in a forest
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Description automatically generated]
Students in Key Stage 4 have continued to work on developing the environment, making hedgehog homes and bug houses to encourage wildlife in the forest school area.  These have been made by recycling wood from pallets kindly donated by Honda.  In addition students have helped to plant trees to provide further screening from nearby housing as well as creating a natural barrier against the wind.
                                    [image: ]   [image: ]
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PSHE
[bookmark: _Hlk161855493]During terms 3 and 4, PSHE has covered a wide range of topics. This includes dental hygiene and why daily oral care 
is important. We have celebrated and valued calendar events such as Mental Health Awareness week, Careers week and Comic Relief ‘Red Nose Day’.
[image: Mental Health Awareness Week 2024: Supporting Employee Wellbeing]

During Mental Health Awareness week, we discussed ways to recognise other people’s emotions and learned how to show our support to someone who is talking to us about a problem. This includes eye contact and body language. We also shared our thoughts on ways to improve our own as well as other peoples ‘5 ways to wellbeing’.


Connect – Say hello to people I would normally shy away from. Spend more time with friends and loved ones.
Taking notice – Be curious and ask questions about something I find interesting. Be more aware of other people’s feelings.
Give – Give more time to someone who needs a listening ear. Offer my help more.
Keep learning – Ask questions if I do not understand. Listen when learning something new.
Be active – I can walk instead of going somewhere local in the car. I can go for evening walks when the evenings are lighter.

During Careers week, we learnt about what skills and qualities we have. This helped us to identify what skills and qualities would be good to have for different types of future careers. We also researched jobs we are interested in and gained knowledge about what is essential for those jobs.
[image: ]
Mechanic – problem-solving.
Doctor - listening ear.
Footballer – speed and agility.





For Comic Relief, we discussed the reasons behind it, why we raise money, and where the money is distributed. Students were surprised to find out that it started in 1985, that over £40 million has been raised so far in the 2024 appeal and that the money raised goes both nationally but and internationally. 

[image: Comic Relief – St Mary's RC Primary School, Buckfast, Devon]



[image: Everyone Deserves Healthy Relationships-But What Do They Look Like? -  Sexual Violence Support & Prevention Office - Simon Fraser University]Towards the end of this term, we have been focusing on ‘relationships. What essential ingredients are needed for a healthy relationship and to understand the changes that occur in a relationship. We have been putting together and acting out scenarios to help us recognise the differences between aggressive, assertive & passive behaviours.     





Art

 
          


There has been amazing progress amongst students in Art this term. 
[image: ][image: ]
The year 7 students have looked at the work of Kandinsky and created some exciting shape and line pieces responding to music. They enjoyed listening to different types of music and seeing how this affected their work. They have also developed their water colour skills, blending from one colour to another and creating light and dark tones.

[image: ][image: ]Year 8 students have learnt all about Van Gogh and the mark making he used to create his famous landscape paintings. Students made a good effort trying out different media including oil pastels. They then looked at the work of Ian Cook who uses remote control cars to paint cars creating an interesting style. They have explored colour mixing and how colour can be used to show tone, with brilliant results.
[image: ]
In year 9 students have finished an African Mask making project which explored pattern, symmetry, colour and line design. Resulting in some fabulous 3D pieces in different materials such as cardboard and mod roc. In contrast they have also looked at the street artist ROA who creates fantastic animal pieces with emulsion paint and spray paint all across the world. They have developed their skills in mark making and using pen to create texture and tone. 
[image: ]
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Key stage 4 have had a busy term with year 10 students finishing their first GCSE coursework project and year 11 students working on their GCSE Exam projects. All students have worked independently on their own project titles producing a fantastic range of work. Well done Key stage 4!

Sport 

Short tennis 
We started the term with short tennis, which is played in the hall on smaller courts.
Focusing on improving our forehands, backhands and serving we were aiming to rally for as long as possible to get as many hits as we could during the lessons.  We held a “rally challenge” where students were tasked with hitting the ball to each other for as many shots as possible.  There was some fantastic concentration levels and some pretty impressive scores from the year 7&8’s in particular!!
Handball
Next up was Handball which is a difficult sport to master but year 7&8 students engaged really well throughout and enjoyed themselves the most.  Year 7 took to it extremely well, especially as most had never player before. Learning the dribbling rule, jump shot technique and a range of passes. Providing us with some really nice flowing games.
[image: A group of people in a gym

Description automatically generated]Football
After a short break we were back for term 4 where we started with a St Luke’s favourite in Football.  Working on slightly different skills to earlier in the year it was great to see how much students could remember from previous learning.  The year 11’s were particularly impressive this time round and offered some mature mentoring of the year 7’s along the way.  The “Top bins challenge” was received well and it was great to see how determined students were to succeed, the year 9’s especially.
Badminton
[image: People in a gym

Description automatically generated]We finished term 4 off with rackets in hand for some more net action with badminton.
Focusing on adapting our tennis techniques to badminton was the aim but one which was brilliantly done by the year 7’s.  Year 7 managed some lengthy rallies and demonstrated improved hand eye coordination. We again had prizes for the longest rally as well as the most improved players.
Terms 5 & 6 will bring a range of summer sports such as Cricket and Frisbee where we will hopefully be able to get outside in the sunshine!

Mr Richards

News from Pastoral
Enrichment trips
During term 3 and 4, our Year 11 students have been working extremely hard and completing their mock exams. During this important exam time, the rest of the school have been embarking on some enrichment trips.
School enrichment trips are an essential and beneficial part of education. These trips can open students minds to new places, cultures and activities, allowing them to explore and experience things that they may not get the opportunity to do so in everyday life.  These experiences also build independence, increase confidence and personal growth, whilst providing long term memories and lots of fun in the process.
                        [image: A person standing next to a horse  Description automatically generated]        [image: A person on a horse  Description automatically generated]

Some of the trips included equine, Swindome and a trip to Millet’s farm. These students were learning all about the animals and how to care for them, including mucking out the horses (even Mrs Davidson had a go!)

[image: A person holding a goat  Description automatically generated]  [image: A person's face on a painting  Description automatically generated] [image: A person on a horse  Description automatically generated]
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Description automatically generated]Charity

Supporting others is a key message that we teach students at St. Luke’s. We celebrated ‘Red Nose Day’ this year, raising the awareness of supporting children in need across the world, and raised over £60 for this worthy charity by taking part in a range of fun activities including our ‘Hot Shot’ game.
All of our staff wore red to highlight the need to support such a worthy charity.  Thank you to everyone for embracing the fun day at St Luke’s. 
  [image: 10 ideas for a sporting 'Red Nose Day 2019' | brighterkind]



School Council
The school council has met several times over the past few terms with hot topics on the agenda such as food at break and lunchtimes as well as providing feedback from each of their designated areas of responsibility for example subject leads, trips and health & safety.  All of the students ensure that they are well informed by their peers before the meeting and are able to present these at the meeting.  Thank you all for your time and effort in ensuring the school is representing your views.  Looking forward to the next meeting next term to start planning end of year events such as trips, sports day and presentations.
Mr Green

[image: ]



It’s Para-Olympian Time
‘Set for Success’  

We have had the pleasure of having Lucy from the Barclays ‘Set for Success’ programme attend St. Luke’s with the 
aim to support our young people to think about their next steps in education, employment or training post-16. 


[image: Image preview]










Set for Success supply targeted interventions that can help you address a specific issue in your school. Whether you're looking to tackle inclusion, gender equality, mental health, or any key group of young people, we have uniquely tailored programmes ready-made to support you. Pick any programme from the list below to find out more about how it works and how to access it. 

[image: Image preview]
Student “It was a really interesting learning about the importance of being in education”. 


 








World Book Day

[image: ][image: ]St Luke’s Academy have had a busy week building up to World book day on Thursday 7th March. Various activities were given out during tutor time for pupils to complete, all based around the love of reading and words. For example: word search on ‘I love reading’ and Book Choice Bistro building (creating a menu about books, to choose to read). 
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KS3 were taken to various book shops in town to choose their own books. They were so excited; some have already read most of one book already!
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The school held a competition, for pupils to draw their best top hats & Mr Potato head faces – Winners are Tyler T, Harvey & Ashley.



[image: ][image: ][image: ]
During lessons on Thursday, KS3 spent the day creating various fantastic Mr Potato head models. This gave the pupils an opportunity to listen to various book extracts, discuss their own books, whilst creating their designs.  Winners are Tazmin, Connor & Meilyr. 
 


Media news
[image: ][image: ]March
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January
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[image: ][image: ][image: ]Community linksSt. Luke’s welcomed Sylvester from Route 8 barbershop into school.  He delivered a powerful and inspiring message based upon about his life and how to be successful. Students were in awe and some even managed to get their hair cut!! 






[image: ]We hope that you have enjoyed reading our newsletter.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]There is so much more we could have included, but we hope that this gives you a flavour of our amazing school!

Talking of flavour, enjoy those Easter eggs, stay safe and see you back on Monday 15th April. 
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St Lukes Academy @St ukesSwindon
Set for Success project launched by
Paralympian Louise Hunt @StLukesSwindon
this afternoon. Students loved the session
and were really inspired

@WimbledonFdn

@BarclaysUK

@Set_For_Success.

pic twitter.com/QuRfgeNcsv
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St Lukes Academy @St ukesSwindon
It was lovely to see the continued success of
Kate Lynn, who left last year, utilising the skills
and qualifications gained at equine whilst at St
Luke's. She is doing well at college and has
been welcomed back by Park Farm to
complete her placement hours!

pic.twitter com/dU7dzsdi]
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St Lukes Academy @St ukesSwindon
KS3 had a great time today visiting the Royal
Artillery Museum in Larknill

pic.twitter com/6SsHPh75GC
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St Lukes Academy
Year 7 &8 have been building some winter
homes for the local residents with Forest
school lessons this week!
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St Lukes Academy
Another fantastic session from Jake from
Ukfutures equipping our year 11s with
interview techniquesiit
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St Lukes Academy @St ukesSwindon
Year 11 students have all been working hard
to get their GCSE art coursework completed.,
with some fantastic pieces

pic.twitter com/t8IFt47dj4
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Sylvesterking - 4h- @

Really grateful and humbled to have been invited into
the remarkable Saint Luke's School to talk about lived
experiences and the consequences of our attitudes
and crime on society. | thoroughly enjoyed meeting so
many amazing students and staff. It was a real
pleasure to share my own personal journey and gain
an understanding of the students own journeys . The
St Luke's values really resonated with me as these are
the values that | have always believed in and stand by
daily, respect, perseverance and kindness. | hope
Businesses in the community continue to keep their
doors open to give our young ones the opportunities
they need to stay in the right path.

If anyone's kid has a passion in barbering and feel they
are young to do it then please drop me a message and
happy see what we can offer to help.
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Year 75 - Developing skills

This term has been even more exciting for the year 7 students at St Lukes. We have been developing
our skills with hand tools, health & safety and creating templates to produce a simple moving toy.
Given free reign the students are creating some excellent toys!
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Year 8s — Starti

Carpentry skills development

The year 8 students have continued to develop their skills and are now moving onto the use of scroll
saws to improve their hand ey co-ordination and llowing them to create more skilful projects. We.
learned how to safely use soldering irons, and created USB powered LED lamps,
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Year 9s — intro to plumbing/electrics — copper pipe lamy

The year 3 students have been introduced to the safe use of cutting and brazing tools in the plumbing
industry. Allowing the students to use their imagination to create and design a fully working lamp.
They cut and finish the pipe to match their design, and use the blowtorch and pipe fittings to make

sure that they are soldered correctly. Some outstanding lamps were made!
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The Ks4 students have continued to work exceptionally hard this term and completed the second of
their assignment units in construction. The focus has been on understanding how to select the correct
materials, plumbing fittings and safely using the tools to connect up water and waste supply to a sink.
We will be getting ready to start bricklaying in the next term
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